
August water days will be Tuesday August 5 ,th

Thursday August 14 , and Wednesday August 20 .th th

The center will be closed on Monday, September 1st in observance
of Labor Day. We hope everyone has a safe and happy holiday!

We hope everyone is enjoying their summer! We know all the children sure are!
They are loving all the water days, going for walks, playing outside, and all

the fun summer activities! We will continue the fun this month as well!

If your child is going to be in the UPK for the upcoming school year,
orientation and supply drop off is going to be on Thursday, August 28th. 
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CENTER NEWS

STAR TEACHER

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

BUNNY BUNCH NEWSLETTER

STAR STUDENTS
INFANT ROOM: ALExis

 

TODDLER ROOM: mason

PRE-K 3: mae

This month we would like to wish Parker N. a
very happy 1  birthday, Paige & Aubrey a very

happy 3  birthday. Henry a very happy 4
birthday, Scarlett a very happy 6  birthday and
Penny a very happy 7  birthday!! We would also

like to wish Miss Nives & Miss Amanda a very
happy birthday this month! We hope you all

have a wonderful day!

st

rd th

th

th

We are so excited to recognize Miss Sophie as our Employee Star of the Month at our Niagara Falls
Boulevard center! Sophie is an incredibly reliable and hardworking team member who brings a calm,

positive, and caring energy to our center each and every day. No matter what is asked of her, she’s always
willing to jump in with a smile and help wherever she’s needed. Although Miss Sophie primarily works in the

infant room, she’s truly a flexible and dependable asset throughout the entire center. Her ability to
seamlessly transition between age groups speaks to her strong knowledge of child development and her

natural way with children. She is loved by all the little ones she works with, and it’s clear just how much she
genuinely cares for each and every child in her care. Sophie is also the kind of team member who never

hesitates to go the extra mile. Whether it’s coming in early, staying late, or stepping in to support a
coworker—she is always there without hesitation. Her willingness to help, paired with her kind and

supportive nature, makes her such a valuable part of our Bunny Bunch family. We are truly lucky to have
Miss Sophie as part of our team. Her work ethic, positive attitude, and dedication to both the children and

her coworkers do not go unnoticed. Congratulations, Miss Sophie, and thank you for all that you do!



INFANT NEWS

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO
PARKER N.

WHO TURNS 1 THIS MONTH!!!

Congratulations to our 
Infant Star of the Month,

Alexis!

Our theme this month is
FUN AT THE ZOO!

The babies at Bunny Bunch are sure to have a fun
month learning all about zoo animals and the

sounds they make! They will be reading many fun
animal themed stories and singing songs about

animals too. The babies are loving doing their fun
crafts and this month has plently for them to make!

Miss Denise and the babies are continuing their
morning Circle Time each day with fun songs,

flashcards, puppets, and stories! They are loving
playing and learning each day and the Infant

Room is always filled with lots of smiles!!



INFANT
STAR OF THE MONTH

We are so excited to celebrate Alexis as our Star of the Month in the Infant Room! Alexis has grown
so much since starting with us at five months old, it has been such a joy to watch her grow into the

cute little one year old she is now! She continues to amaze us each day with all the new things
she’s learning and doing. Alexis is a happy, giggly little girl who always has a big smile on her face.
Her sweet laughter is contagious and brightens everyone’s day. She is full of energy and curiosity
—crawling all around, pulling herself up, and eagerly exploring everything around her, especially

the toys! One of Alexis's favorite things is music—she loves to move, groove, and dance to fun
songs. She also enjoys looking at books, playing in the toy car, and joining in during circle time.
Whether she is clapping along to the songs, watching the puppets, or listening to stories, Alexis

always lights up with excitement and enthusiasm. She is incredibly cuddly and sweet, often
seeking out hugs and loving to be held and sung to. Alexis is also a wonderful little friend who

enjoys playing with her classmates and always has the best time during play. We are so lucky to
have this happy, loving, and adorable little girl in our Bunny Bunch family. Thank you, Alexis, for
bringing so much joy to our days—we love watching you grow! Congratulations!! We love you!!!



TODDLER NEWS

August water days will be Tuesday August 5 ,
Thursday August 14 , &Wednesday August 20 .

th

th th

The center will be closed on Monday, September
1st in observance of Labor Day. We hope
everyone has a safe and happy holiday!

Congratulations to our 
Toddler Star of the Month,

Mason!

Our theme this month is
LAZY DAYS OF SUMMER!

We have several fun weekly themes which consist
of “Sports,” “Zoo Animals,” “Pets,” & “Garden!” Each

week will have the children making many fun crafts,
reading new stories, singing songs, and doing
interactive activities that go with each weekly

theme! The toddlers will continue with their daily
Circle Time which has them learning their shapes,

colors, numbers, and letters. The kiddos love
singing their daily songs and checking the

calendar and weather each day! These little
smarties are doing an awesome job learning and

playing this summer! 



TODDLER
STAR OF THE MONTH

We are so proud to recognize Mason as our Star of the Month in the Toddler Room! Mason has been absolutely
shining lately, impressing us with his all-star behavior, positive attitude, and eagerness to learn. He is truly a
wonderful little boy who brings so much joy to our Toddler Room. Mason is a bright and curious learner who
loves to discover new things. He starts each day with a smile and a great attitude—especially during Circle
Time, where he has been participating more and more! His determination and excitement for all of our fun

learning activities are amazing to see, and we love watching him grow in confidence and skill. Lately, Mason
has been talking more and more, and it is the cutest thing! He is such a sweet, helpful, and kind-hearted little
guy. He’s always ready to lend a hand during clean-up time and is especially caring when it comes to helping
the younger friends in the room. His thoughtful and easygoing nature makes him a great friend to everyone
—he shares, includes others during play, and gets along with absolutely everyone. Mason has a blast during

playtime, especially when he's racing toy cars on the car mat, building towers with blocks, or playing with the
Little People sets. He also loves to spend time outside, running and exploring with his friends. We are so

proud of everything Mason has been doing and how much he has grown. This handsome, adorable, and all-
around awesome little boy is such a joy to have with us at Bunny Bunch. Way to go, Mason!! We love you!!!



PRE-K 3 NEWS

Congratulations to our 
Pre-K 3 Star of the Month,

Mae!

Our theme this month is
FUN IN THE SUN!

The Pre-K 3 Class will be having a lot of summer fun
this month with our weekly themes of “Summer Art,”

“At The Beach,” “Lazy Summer,” and “Summer
Carnival!” All of which will have them learning new

things, being creative and artistic, reading fun stories,
singing new songs, and of couse, playing outdoors!

Circle Time will continue this month which always has
the children learning new things. Letters, numbers,

shapes, their names, and so much more! They love to
do their calendar and weather work each day and are
always eager to learn more about our weekly theme!

What a fun month August is looking to be! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO
PAIGE & AUBREY

WHO TURN 3  THIS MONTH!!!



PRE-K 3
STAR OF THE MONTH

We are so excited to celebrate sweet Mae as our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month for August! Mae is truly a ray
of sunshine in our classroom, she is always smiling, always kind, and always bringing joy to everyone

around her. From the moment she walks through the door, she fills our room with happiness and fun. Mae
is such a caring and friendly classmate who gets along with everyone. She shares so nicely, includes

others, and always looks out for her friends. Her gentle heart and loving nature make her a true friend to
all. She sets a wonderful example with her kind words, thoughtful actions, and excellent behavior each and

every day. Mae is also a fantastic learner who approaches every activity with enthusiasm and
determination. She is doing a wonderful job tracing, learning her letters and numbers, and is always eager

to participate in centers. Mae especially loves the learning centers and craft time, where she creates
beautiful and imaginative projects. Whether she’s singing, dancing, building, coloring, or exploring books,

Mae is always having fun while learning! She is also enjoying learning sign language and Spanish! Her
independence, work ethic, and excitement for learning are truly inspiring. Mae is a beautiful girl inside
and out, and we are so proud to have her as part of our Bunny Bunch family. She is adored by all of her

teachers and classmates and we are so proud of her. Keep shining, Mae—you are amazing!! We love you!!!



PRE-K 4 &
SUMMER CAMP NEWS

August water days will be Tuesday August
5 , Thursday August 14 , & Wednesday

August 20 .
th th

th

Rinny the Rhymer Author visit will be on
August 6  at 12:30!th

Alice Ever After Books will be here for
story time on August 7  at 10!th

The Ice Cream Truck will be
       here August 13th!

August 15  is the Superth

HIlarious Magin Show at 9!

    August 18  is ourth

Buffalo Cake Pop Class!

Our theme this month is
SUMMER FUN!

We can’t believe how fast summer is flying by—but the fun’s not over yet! We
have an exciting month ahead filled with imagination, creativity, and sweet

summer memories. We’re kicking off the month with “Adventure in Storyland!”, a
magical week where campers will dive into their favorite stories, craft their own

bookmarks, and enjoy two special storytimes—one with a local author and
another with a visit from a neighborhood bookstore. We’ll wrap up the week with
a delightful themed story and snack to celebrate all our storytelling adventures!

Next up: “Blast Off to Magic!” It’s going to be a week of space and mystery as
campers create straw rockets, foil moon paintings, astronaut headbands, and
name rockets. We’ll end the week with an out-of-this-world performance by

Super Hilarious Magic—a show sure to leave everyone laughing and amazed!
Finally, we’ll close out the summer with “The Sweetest Summer Ever: Savoring the
Sunshine.” Campers will enjoy a hands-on cake pop class with Buffalo Cake Pop

Class, whip up fresh-squeezed lemonade, and create a fun beach-inspired
dessert. With sunny crafts and tasty treats, it’s the perfect way to celebrate an

unforgettable summer. We’ve had an amazing time so far and are looking
forward to another month of memories, laughter, and learning. Let’s make the

most of every sunshine-filled day!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO
HENRY, SCARLETT, & PENNY

THIS MONTH!!!


